
 

 
DATE:  May 10, 2022 
 
TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
 

FROM: Robert Rocha, Fire Chief 

rrocha@cctexas.com 
361-826-3935 

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1. Robert Rocha   Fire Chief          Fire 
2. Richie Quintero   Deputy Fire Chief         Fire 
3. N/A 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
The Corpus Christi Fire Department (CCFD) seeks to adopt Fire Protection Fees for Fire 
Department response outside of the Corpus Christi city limits. CCFD seeks a methodology for 
calculating all-inclusive costs for services rendered to customers when responding outside city 
limits. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Corpus Christi Fire Department occasionally responds to emergency calls for service outside 
the city limits of Corpus Christi. Traditionally, these calls are related to EMS calls for service or 
single fire unit responses to support a neighboring jurisdiction or in response to a mutual aid 
request. While calls for fire protection in these areas are infrequent, CCFD does not have an 
identified methodology for calculating all-inclusive costs for services rendered when responding 
outside city limits. 
 
NEXT STEPS: 
 
Staff will bring this item to City Council for consideration of approval on Tuesday, May 24, 2022. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Recommended Fees Fire Protection Services for customers who live outside the 
City of Corpus Christi city limits 

Fees and rate schedule recommendations for Corpus Christi Fire Protection 

Services to customers who live outside the City of Corpus Christi city limits. 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of May 10, 2022 
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